Portsmouth
CITY COUNCIL

NOTICE OF MEETING

LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE
MONDAY, 6 NOVEMBER 2017 AT 6.00 PM
CONFERENCE ROOM A - CIVIC OFFICES - FLOOR 2

Telephone enquiries to Joanne Wildsmith, Democratic Services Tel: 9283 4057
Email: Democratic@Portsmouthcc.gov.uk

If any member of the public wishing to attend the meeting has access requirements, please
notify the contact named above.

Committee Members Councillors Lee Mason (Chair), Hannah Hockaday (Vice Chair), Dave
Ashmore, David Fuller, Colin Galloway, Paul Godier, Scott Harris, Steve Hastings, lan Lyon,
Leo Madden, Stephen Morgan, Gemma New, Steve Pitt, David Tompkins and Gerald Vernon-
Jackson.

The panel today consists of : Councillors Lee Mason, Dave Ashmore and Scott Harris
The reserve member is tbc

(NB  This Agenda should be retained for future reference with the minutes of this meeting.)

Please note that the agenda, minutes and non-exempt reports are available to view online on
the Portsmouth City Council website: www.portsmouth.gov.uk

Licensing Sub Committee meetings are digitally recorded.

AGENDA
1 Election of Chair
2 Declaration of Members' Interests
3 Licensing Act 2003 — Section 20 - Mandatory Condition - Exhibition of

Films - Charity Film Premier - ODEON Port Solent - Fat Finger Films
(Pages 3 - 46)

The purpose of the report by the Licensing Manager is for the Committee to
exercise its statutory powers as Licensing Authority to impose age classifications
using the BBFC film classification categories in respect of a charity film premier of
3 films to be shown at the ODEON, Port Solent, Portsmouth. The proposed date
for screening of this film is Sunday 10 December 2017.



Members of the committee will have viewed the films prior to this meeting.
Due to the content under discussion no under 18s should be admitted.

THE COMMITTEE IS REQUESTED TO DETERMINE THE MATTER.

Members of the public are now permitted to use both audio visual recording devices and social
media during this meeting, on the understanding that it neither disrupts the meeting or records
those stating explicitly that they do not wish to be recorded. Guidance on the use of devices at
meetings open to the public is available on the Council's website and posters on the wall of the
meeting's venue.




